
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Cairo:  4/10/2025 

 

Dear KG2 Parents,                                                               

 
Warm Greetings to all of you 

 
 This is to inform you that your child's class photo for KG2 Students will be 
taken on Monday 13 ͭ ͪ of October 2025.  
Please make sure that your child is wearing the school's uniform on this day 
(T-shirt, shorts, white socks, black shoes and white hair band for girls, short 
hair neatly cut for boys).  
She / He has to show up on time and ensure she / he is present on this day 
(no excuses). 
 

 Date                           Class 

Monday 13 ͭ ͪ of October 2025  KG2  

 
Thank you for your cooperation,  
 
 

 

   Kindergarten Principal                                                        College Director                   

 

          Amany Youssef                                                                 Hala Toma  


